
Niagara Falls Public Water Authority 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 

 

The Niagara Falls Public Water Authority will hold a meeting on Tuesday, 

June 13, 2023 at 1:00 pm at the Michael C. O’Laughlin Municipal Water 

Plant, 5815 Buffalo Ave., Niagara Falls, NY. 

 

For more information, visit https://nfwb.org/nfpwa/. 
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